

# March Newsletter

#### **DIRECTOR'S NOTE**

#### Happy March!

We are so excited for Spring to begin and we have plans for tons of fun gardening activities for the kids. A big thank you to all that participated in our Valentine's Day celebration and all of those who helped spread the love this February. We would also like to thank you all for your patience and cooperation during the water leak situation and for being so flexible as we had to change our schedule around. We are excited to welcome our newest staff member, Ms. Emily. She will be our new substitute teacher. She has already trained with us and begun working, if you haven't met her yet, please be sure to give her a warm welcome! We are working to add her photograph and information to the website, so keep an eye out for that! We will be closed for Spring Break this month, camp will be available for an additional cost, please see the Spring Break section of the newsletter for more information. Please sign up asap so we are able to staff accordingly.



Ms. Erica will be hosting a meeting for the parents about zero waste on Thursday, March 28th at 5:00 pm. We will be sending out more information about it soon.

Open House will be on Saturday, April 6th from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm. This is a great opportunity for families to get to know each other and for new families to come see what we are all about. Help us spread the word!

With gratitude, Ms. Karen



### **Dates to Remember**

Friday March 15th - Spring Break
Camp (additional cost)
Monday - Friday March 18th -

22nd - Spring Break Camp (additional cost)

### **Snack Calendar**

March 11-15 - Gianni - Broccoli & Ranch March 18-22 SPRING BREAK school will provide March 25-29 - Amelie - Pineapple & Yogurt

\*Please see calendar on website or in classroom for amounts. Please include a vegan option as well (i.e. vegan ranch & yogurt)



## Open House

Saturday, April 6th 10:00 am - 2:00 pm

Join us for music, crafts, and animals! We will have information regarding summer camp enrollment and registration for the 2019 - 2020 school year. The event is open to the public so feel free to share the information with other families you know!





## Spring Break Camp

Friday March 15th

Monday - Friday March 18th-22nd
7:30 am - 3:15 pm \*\$50 per day

Aftercare: 3:15 pm - 6:00 pm additional \$8 per

day

Email NatureSchoolKayla@gmail.com with any questions.

Sign up sheet located in classroom by the front door.

\*Enroll and pay for full week (3/18-3/22) and receive \$25 off

#### **Montessori Moments**

Below is a fun and easy activity to do with your child to help them visually see where and how plants come to be. It is also a great way to introduce spring.

Items needed:
Small glass jar with lid
Paper towel
Water

Seed (can be from a snack i.e an apple or orange seed)

#### Steps

- 1. Fold paper towel so it is able to fit into the bottom of the jar.
- 2. Dampen paper towel and place in jar.
- 3. Place seed (or seeds) on paper towel.
- 4. Close lid & place jar on a windowsill
- 5. Add water (just enough to moisten paper towel) every few days
- 5. When the seed has sprouted it can be transferred into the soil or garden

